(CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

From: (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

mercredi 12 mai 2021 10:03 Sent:

To: @iogp.org'

Subject: RE: Hydrogen4EU study & request for a meeting

Dear

Kurt would like to thank you for your e-mail and for sharing the Hydrogen4EU study report with us.

I herewith acknowledge receipt of your e-mail, which we shall forward to the colleagues involved.

As far as a meeting with Kurt is concerned, I'm afraid that for the time being, I cannot schedule any meetings for him. As he is in charge not only of the European Green Deal but also of Health in the Cabinet of the President, his calendar is extremely full and he has asked me not to accept new meetings.

I hope I can count on your understanding.

Have a lovely day,

Assistant to Kurt Vandenberghe, Adviser Green deal and Health, and Anthony Whelan, Digital Adviser



European Commission

Cabinet of President Ursula VON DER LEYEN



Dec eurona eu

We would like to highlight that for reasons of public transparency, Commissioners and their Cabinets only meet organisations or self-employed individuals that are registered in the EU's Transparency Register (see here: http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister). I would invite you to register if you have not yet done so, and send us your registration number if you wish to request a meeting.

DISCLAIMER

"The views expressed are purely those of the writer and may not in any circumstances be regarded as stating an official position of the European Commission."

> @iogp.org> Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 7:04 PM

To: VANDENBERGHE Kurt (CAB-VON DER LEYEN) < @ec.europa.eu>

@iogp.org>

Subject: Hydrogen4EU study & request for a meeting

Dear Kurt,

I hope that you are doing.

I would like to share with you the Hydrogen4EU study report, which was issued last week, in case you haven't seen it yet. Carried out by IFP Énergies Nouvelles, SINTEF and Deloitte at the request of the funding partners of Hydrogen4EU, the study aims to assess the contribution of low-carbon and renewable hydrogen to the European energy transition until 2050. In our opinion, it constitutes a

valuable contribution to the on-going law-making process, especially, in relation with the legislative proposals resulting from the European Green Deal flagship initiative.

In addition, I would be grateful if we could arrange for a short meeting in the coming days. The purpose of the meeting is to touch upon some relevant initiatives and, especially, to share with you our ideas and proposals in view of the forthcoming Taxonomy complementary Delegated Act for natural gas.

I look forward to tele-meeting you soon.

With best regards,



International Association of Oil & Gas Producers

Avenue de Tervuren, 188A Brussels B-1150, Belgium

web: www.oilandgaseurope.org email: eu-reception@iogp.org Reception: +32 2 790 7762

IOGP Europe is registered as an ASBL under Belgian Law. Company number 0759,579,581. Registered office: 188A Avenue de Tervuren, B-1150 Brussels, Belgium